
     
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
July 15, 2021 #21-30 

 
For further information, contact: 

Mick Ramos at 604-467-7315 
communications@mapleridge.ca 

 
Construction Set to Begin on Silver Valley Gathering Place 

Maple Ridge, BC: Council has approved a contract to start construction on the new Silver Valley 

Gathering Place.  

 

The facility will be located adjacent to Blaney Hamlet Park on 230A Street, which opened in 2019. 

It will feature a covered pavilion for celebrations, plaza with seating, washrooms, skateboard 

elements and an open grass area for community events. 

 

In addition, the City was awarded a $200,000 grant from the provincial government to include 

unique amenities for local youth, including a pump track and Maple Ridge’s first parkour course.   

 

“Council is very pleased to create a new place for residents to play, connect and enjoy the 

outdoors,” said Mayor Morden. “This project is one of two gathering places planned for Silver 

Valley as part of Council’s recreation infrastructure priorities and we look forward to 

complementing this site with a similar one in the future.” 

 

The award of contract to GPM Civil Contracting Inc. is valued at $1.47 million. Construction is 

expected to begin this summer, with a targeted completion date of Spring 2022. 
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A handout image of the final design for the Silver Valley Gathering Place is included on the next 

page.  
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